
 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 
Classes: I to VIII 

 
DPSG67/CIR/0015/2023-24                                                                Date: 4th May, 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from the DPS fraternity! 
 
We hope this circular finds you in good health and high spirits. We at DPS, Gurugram 67A 
are thrilled to announce the launch of a new reading programme that we believe will enrich 
the learning experience and help our children develop a lifelong love of reading. 
 
The programme is designed to encourage them to read a diverse range of books and 
develop critical thinking, vocabulary, and comprehension skills. We believe that reading is a 
key foundation for academic success, and we hope to embrace this programme as an 
opportunity to expand their knowledge and imagination. 
 
We are starting this programme from 8th May, 2023, Monday, and we would like to invite all 
of our students to participate. To join the programme, they simply need to pick a book of 
their choice from the class library and start reading! We shall encourage them to read as 
many books as they can during the academic year and even during your summer vacation. 
 
We have curated a selection of books that cater to different interests and reading levels, and 
we will be happy to recommend books based on their preferences. 
 
We will be organising reading sessions, discussions, and quizzes throughout the year to 
keep them engaged and motivated. We also encourage them to share their thoughts and 
feedback on the books they read on our online platform. 
 
We hope that our students will embrace this programme as an opportunity to cultivate a 
lifelong love of reading and learning. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free 
to reach out to the class facilitators. 
 
Thank you, and happy reading! 
 
 
Regards 
Team DPS 

Aishwarya G Aiyar

Aishwarya G Aiyar


